
Pedestrian Improvements
13th Street (U.S. 192) from 
Florida Avenue to Michigan Avenue

Osceola County
Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445709-1

Project Description

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to enhance safety and operations 
at three intersections on 13th Street (U.S. 192) in St. Cloud. The project emerged from a 
pedestrian safety study completed in August 2019. The study provided recommendations for 
improvements to the 13th Street intersections at Florida Avenue, Indiana Avenue and Michigan 
Avenue. 

www.cflroads.com

Project Status and Estimated Costs*
Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2022 $     610,000

Right of Way: Within existing —

Construction: Funded - early 2023 $ 1.9 Million 

* subject to change

Contact:
Kevin M. Powell

FDOT Project Manager
386-943-5425

Kevin.Powell@dot.state.fl.us

Improvements planned for this project 
include adding pedestrian activated 
signals and reconstructing the existing 
directional median at Florida Avenue 
and Indiana Avenue. The new signal will 
stay green for traffic traveling along 13th 
street until activated by a pedestrian 
wanting to cross. Once activated, the 
light will turn yellow and then red to stop 
vehicles. Turning movements for 
vehicles at the intersections will stay the 
same.

Operational and safety improvement proposed at Michigan Avenue include reconstructing and 
upgrading the existing traffic signal. New pedestrian signals and crosswalks will be installed at 
all intersections and lighting will be upgraded to enhance pedestrian safety. The project also 
includes reconstructing pedestrian curb ramps in accordance with current Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.
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